
Dear Parents,  
I hope and pray that you and your families are well.  I am missing your children 
so very much. I hope we are back in our classroom soon, until then we are going 
to continue with your child’s learning from home.  

Here are a few reminders and suggestions: 

• Please check the school’s web page and my school web page often, especially 
on Mondays.  

• Please check our class Seesaw app, as often as you can. If you are having 
trouble finding the Activities, let me know.  

• I will need a Seesaw activity or text (picture) of your child’s work, ideally 
each day (Monday-Friday). Just do the best you can. This is for attendance 
purposes. It is very important for our school. Life is different right now, we 
do not expect perfection...just try.  

• P.E. and Music information can be found on Misty Davis and Emily Smith’s 
school web pages. 

• Try to set a routine/schedule for your child. You know your family's needs 
and circumstance. You decide when, where and how much time, your child is 
focusing on school work.  

• Set goals for your child. If we were in the classroom, we would be adding a 
Pom Pom ball to a jar each time we finished something challenging. The 
“something challenging” could simply be walking down the hallway with 
“Longhorn Pride”.  aka-No running or loud talking, kind-of-a straight line and 
actually getting to where we needed to be going.  (:   
You could start something like a Pom Pom jar at your house.   
Once the jar is filled with Pom Poms, we CELEBRATE!  Examples of Celebra-
tions at school: extra recess time, playing at the football field, special snack, 
extra center time...etc.  Get creative for celebrations at home, then if you 
want, send me a picture of your family celebrating!   

 
Please, call, text and/or email me if you need anything.  
Wishing you well  (:=         
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